Holland Township PTO
News & Upcoming Events

September 2022

Hello,

We hope that the school year is off to a great start for you and your family! This newsletter will provide
you with important information about opportunities to volunteer with the PTO, upcoming events, and
other ways to support our organization.

Please follow the links below for each event or activity, or reach out to hollandtwppto@gmail.com for
more information!

September PTO Meeting

Our first meeting of the year was held on Thursday, September 22. Thanks to everyone who attended!

Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 19 at 7:00 pm in the Auditorium.

Want to volunteer?

We have several events coming up that we need volunteers for!
« Picture Day — October 4" from 8:00 to 2:00

We are looking for 2 volunteers for Picture Day (October 4th) to volunteer from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm.
Please e-mail the PTO by Friday, September 30th if you are interested.

e Book Fair — Various shifts September 30th through October 7th

We need volunteers to help students shop during the fair or make wish lists to take home with them, and
to set up, move, and break down the Book Fair! Click here to sign up to volunteer at the Book Fair.

We also are still searching for Room Parents or Grade Parents for the following teachers/grades. Please e-
mail the PTO if you or someone you know may be interested!

e Pre-K - Hughes (1 Room Parent)
« Kindergarten - Carr (1 Head Room Parent, 1 Assistant Room Parent)
« 3rd - Conti (1 Assistant Room Parent)
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 3rd - Raike (2 Assistant Room Parents)
« 3rd - Vocke (1 Assistant Room Parent)
o 7th Grade (2 Assistant Grade Parents)
o 8th Grade (1 Assistant Grade Parent)

Want to lead a committee? We are looking for a Chair for the Bulletin Board Committee. E-mail
the PTO to let us know if you have interest!

Love to bake or buy snacks?

The Hospitality Committee has a few spots left for anyone who would like to donate snacks for the
teacher’s Book Fair Preview on Friday, September 30". Click here to sign up to donate!

Important Information: PTO Venmo

If you have the PTO’s Venmo account saved, please be sure to update your records as it has changed. We
can now be found @Holland-TownshipPTO in the Venmo app.

Upcoming Events

Book Fair

e Teacher’s Preview — Friday, September 30
¢ Book Fair — Monday, October 3 through Friday, October 7
e Book Fair Family Night — Friday, October 7 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm in the Auditorium

Make sure you click here to visit the Book Fair Homepage for more information, to buy books on-line, or
to set up the eWallet for your child so they don’t have to carry cash to school!

Halloween Costume Swap

e Round up the gently used Halloween costumes that your family has outgrown and drop
them off at the school, at Holland Library, the Holland Barber or Milford Library by October
3.

e Then, on Friday, October 7 in the Auditorium from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm (during Book Fair Family
Night!) or Saturday, October 8" from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm in front of the school, pick out a
new-to-you costume for a pay-what-you-can donation!

o Already have your Halloween costumes for this year? No problem, this is the perfect opportunity
to pick up some costumes for future games of dress up!
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Other Ways to Support the PTO

o Order Mabel's Labels - The PTO is hosting a fundraiser with Mabel's Labels. Get labels for all
the things you don't want your children to misplace this year! Click here, select "Support
Fundraiser"”, search Holland Township PTO, and shop!

o Help From Home - You can raise money for the PTO throughout the year just by shopping as
you usually do:

e Enroll in Amazon Smile rewards to earn money for our school with your
everyday Amazon purchase. Your Amazon app can be linked to your Amazon
smile account.

o Install the Box Tops for Education app to scan your receipts to earn cash for our
school.

o Install the givebacks app and search for Holland Township to link it to Holland
Township PTO to earn a percentage of cash back for your purchase on thousands
of online merchants.

e Instructions to all these programs can be found on the school PTO webpage
under “How can | help?” Email us if you have any questions!

For the most up-to-date information, be sure to check out the PTO_Website and follow us on Facebook!
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